
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

   Circular 18-093/E12 

13th December, 2018 

Dear Parents,  
Circular on Visiting Olympian City’s Doraemon Future Department Store 

In order to enhance students' interest in the STEM, and further strengthen students' 

application and understanding of science, our school arranges students to visit Olympian City’s 

Doraemon Future Department Store. The aim is to let students experience creative technology 

gadgets, and through this learning activity to cultivate students' creative thinking to perfect our 

life. Our school teachers will lead the students to participate, and the details of the activity are as 

follows: 
 

Target Students STEM Team Members 

Date 19th December,2018(Wednesday) 

Time 1:10 p.m. – 3:00 p .m. 

Venue G/F, Olympian City 2 

Transport  Public transport (Fares to be paid by participants and please 

bring the Octopus card) 

Fee Free of charge 

Dress Code  School P.E. uniform 

Remarks Students will have lessons according to the timetable before 

and after the activity. 

For enquiry, please contact Ms. Tam Sze Wah or Mr. Lee Sheung Lok. 

               Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

                    Chow Kim Ho 

                    Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 18-093/E12 < Please return it to Ms. Tam Sze Wah via the class teacher > 

Circular on Visiting Olympian City’s Doraemon Future Department Store 
 

Dear Principal,  

I acknowledge that my child will participate in this activity. 

Opinion:                                                                          

Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  


